
*Subject: Invitation to School Open Day** 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
*Greetings from Blossom Public School & Jr. College (New)!* 

 
 

We are excited to invite you to the upcoming School Open Day, scheduled for 
10th August , 2024 from 8.00 am to 3.00pm in various time slots. This Open Day is a 
wonderful opportunity for you to explore our school's facilities, meet the dedicated 
teaching staff, and learn more about your child's academic progress and activities we 
offer. 
 

We look forward to your participation and hope to provide a comprehensive 
overview of our vibrant school community. 
 
*Kindly read the notice attached herewith to get further information and time slot* 
 
Thank you,  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Vidhyut Sahare  
Principal  

 
 


